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August 12, 2013

Dear PLUM Committee Members:

I am opposed to the Il Villagio Toscano project. My family lives nearby. Traffic is already
homble and people cutting through neighborhood streets because of the traffic on Sepulveda
and Ventura already make the streets unsafe for our children. This project will create significant
impacts at least from Ventura Boulevard to the 101 Freeway that cannot be mitigated. A
project with those kinds of impacts does not promote neighborhood preservation. It promotes
neighborhood destruction. Please reject this project and its EIR. Thank you. Sincerely, Eliza
Benisty.
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